
                          

WHEELS OF DISTINCTION 
                                                                                           Nov – Dec 2017 NEWSLETTER 
              MEMBERSHIP MEETINGS ARE HELD THE 4TH WEDNESDAY OF EACH MONTH @7PM EXCEPT FOR NOV & DEC.          

        BOARD MEETINGS ARE HELD PRIOR TO MEMBERSHIP MEETINGS IN JAN, MARCH, MAY, SEPT & NOVERMBER 

                                                                            (SEE INSIDE FOR MORE INFORMATION ON MEETINGS) 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WHEELS OF DISTINCTION 

ROXANNE TOMAK, SECRETARY 

459 SINCLAIR RD 

NORTHVILLE, N.Y.  12134 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

          

 



 

Meetings 
GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETINGS HELD 4th WEDNESDAY OF THE MONTH FOR 

JANUARY, FEBRUARY, MARCH, MAY, SEPT & OCTOBER AT RT 7 DINER, LATHAM @ 7PM 

Route 7 Diner waves charges for meeting room so long as members combined food orders equal at least $50. 

 

NOVEMBER WE WILL MEET SATURDAY, NOV 11
TH

 AT SARATOGA AUTO MUSEUM 1PM-3PM. 

                          DECEMBER THERE WILL BE NO MEETING DUE TO THE HOLIDAYS. 
BOARD MEETINGS ARE IN JAN, MARCH, MAY, SEPT AND NOV., ½ HOUR PRIOR TO MEMBERSHIP MEETING. 

 

Our website is now up and running please visit: capitaldistrict.cadillaclasalleclub.org 
 

                                              2017 Board Members    
               Club Director   :                                                       Secretary: 

                Bill Tomak 8863-8463                                              Roxanne Tomak 863-8463 

               Club Vice President:                                                Activities/Ways and Means: 

               Al Patnode 273-3210                                                 Joe Roglieri 859-7209 

               Treasurer:                                                                

               Tony Simione 793-5414                                            

               Membership:                                                            Past Director: 

               Ray Stanton 355-7101                                               Joe Roglieri 

               Temporary Newsletter Editor:                               Member at Large: 

               Roxanne Tomak                                                        Norman Swanson 452-4392                                                
NY CAPITAL DISTRICT CLASSIFIED 

Cadillac Parts: Jim Derby has many parts for Cadillacs            

1960-70’s. List of cars on CLC International directory                

Of Self-Starter.  Contact Jim 518 668-5354.                                                                  

  

 

1960 Coupe de Ville, $28,000 (Received Past President Preservation award) 3rd place in seniors 2003 & 2014 - 70k miles 

1972 Eldorado Convertible $16,500 43k miles Arizona car, new convertible top. 

Contact: Bill Tomak 518 863-8463 

 

Have a car for sale; submissions can be made to the board at Our Club Meetings or via email to: 

williamtomak@msn.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                         

Membership Dues 

If you have not paid your dues for 2017 please send in to: 

Ray Stanton, membership director. 

                    Mailing address: 617 Duanesburg Rd, Schenectady, NY  12306  

  2018 membership dues will be due in January of 2018 for those who have not paid ahead.                         
 

THE CLUB, IT’S OFFICERS AND 

MEMBERS MAKE NO 

REPRESENTATION ABOUT ANY 

LISTINGS HEREIN AND SHALE NOT BE 

LIABLE FOR ANY DAMAGES THAT 

MAY OCCUR AS A RESULT OF ANY 

RELIEANCE OR DISREGRD OF ANY 

SUCH LISTINGS. 

NY CAPITAL DISTRICT MERCHANDISE FOR SALE 

T-Shirts  $18 ($20 XXL)                             CLUB GRILLE BADGES AVAILABLE 

 

POLO GOLF SHIRTS $30 ($32 XXL)       All items have club logo imprinted 

                                                                      See Members of Board for availability 

HAVE 2014 GRAND NATIONAL T-SHIRTS AND POLO’S ALSO AVAILABLE. 

mailto:williamtomak@msn.com


MEMBERS AND FAMILY ARE ALL INVITED TO HOLIDAY PARTY 

DATE: SUNDAY DECEMBER 10
TH

, 2017 

TIME: 12:00-3:00pm 

PLACE: SARATOGA GAMING & RACING, SARATOGA SPRINGS, NY 

DOWNSTAIRS AT GARDEN BUFFET, ROOM RESERVED   

 

DIRECTIONS:  

TAKE I-87 TO EXIT 13N TOWARDS SARATOGA SPRINGS, FOLLOW US-9 NORTH FOR 

APPROXIMATELY 2 MILES TURN RIGHT ONTO CRESCENT AVE FOR APPROXIMATELY 1 MILE.  

THE SARATOGA GAMING & RACEWAY ENTRANCE IS LOCATED ON THE LEFT. 

 

GRAB BAG: OPTIONAL.   

GRAB BAG VALUE SHOULD BE $15-$20.  IF YOU BRING ONE YOU CAN TAKE ONE.  MARK GRAB 

BAG FOR HIM, HER OR UNISEX.  

 
CLUB WILL PAY FOR EACH PAID MEMBER’S MEAL FOR THOSE WHO ATTEND.  MEMBERS WILL 

PAY TONY SIMIONE FOR THEIR SPOUSE OR ANY GUEST’S MEAL. (cost $18.00 per guest) 

 

COME AND ENJOY THE FESTIVITIES 

 

RSVP BY NOV 30
TH

: CONTACT TONY SIMIONE @ 793-5414  

 

WE HAVE RESERVATIONS FOR 30 THE CLUB HAS TO PAY FOR 30, SO PLEASE NOTIFY TONY IF 

YOU PLAN TO ATTEND BY NOV. 30
TH

 SO WE HAVE TIME TO CHANGE THE TOTAL COUNT. 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                   
 

 

 

 

 



SCHENECTADY THANKSGIVING PARADE 

SATURDAY EVENING, NOV 18
TH

(SATURDAY PRIOR TO THANKSGIVING) 

CONTACT RAY STANTON FOR DETAILS IF YOU WISH TO HAVE YOUR CAR IN PARADE. 

RAY STANTON’S PH# 355-7101 

 

 

New York Capital District Region, Cadillac LaSalle Club 

Minutes of October 25, 2017 Membership Meeting at Rt 7 Diner Latham, NY. 

 

Members present: Bill Tomak, Al Patnode,  Roxanne Tomak, Tony Simione, Ray Stanton, Phyllis Stanton, 

Norm & Ellen Swanson, Frank & Jean Starkes, Joe Hogan, Jim Cummings & Richard Fisher. 

Bill Tomak called meeting to order at 7:03pm. 

  

 Treasurer’s report: Tony Simione reported after deposits & withdrawals the clubs checking balance. Bill 

Tomak moved to accepted treasurer’s report and Joe Hogan seconded it. 

 

 Membership: Ray Stanton reported we have 51 paid members. Richard Fisher who the club meets at the Elks 

when they stopped there on the way to the Mills mansion was in attendance at this meeting.  He helps at the 

Elks and said it would be greatly appreciated to give them some head warning when a group of us plan to stope 

there so they are much more prepared to serve us. 

 

Sunshine: Gus Boucher’s wife Laurie had a knee replacement. Ray Stanton will get a Gift Card and Get well               

card to be sent to the Boucher’s. 

 

Activities: Tony Simione has reserved a room for our Holiday Party at the Garden Buffet for 12:00-3:00pm on 

December 10
th

 for a count of 30 at the Saratoga Racino.  He made a deposit of $100.00 and the balance will be 

paid with a final count shortly before Dec 10
th

.  

The Schenectady Xmas parade will be Saturday prior to Thanksgiving, lining must be there by 4 pm. 

 

Jim Cumming suggested providing a lunch for the participants in the Great American Race, who will be 

stopping in Troy next summer.  This will be discussed next meeting, more information needs to be acquired. 

 

Some members went to the Mills and others went to The Way We Were in Ballston Spa since they had signed 

up ahead of time. 

 

Ways & Means: Plans will be made over the winter for next year. 

 

Old Business:  The club’s Website is up and running.  The site is: capitaldistrict.cadillaclasalleclub.org 

No new nominations were taken for office.  Tony Simione reported that the same members are constantly 

holding the same offices from year to year and find it very disappointing that others do not step in. 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

New Business:  November meeting will be held at Saratoga Auto Museum at 1:00 pm Saturday November 11
th

, 

hope to see you there.  Those presently holding office will be re-instated for another year. There will be no 

meeting in December due to the Holidays. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:06 pm 

Minutes prepared by  

Roxanne Tomak, Secretary. 

 

 

 



                                          

 

 

 

A SAD CLOSING OF THE YEAR WITH THE LOSS OF JACKIE O’ROURKE 

OUR CONDOLENCES GO OUT TO HER HUSBAND DAN O’ROURKE  & FAMILY 

BOTH  DAN AND JACKIE HAVE BEEN LOYAL MEMBERS OF THE CLUB AND PARTICIPATED IN MANY CLUB                       

FUNCTIONS , INCLUDING HANDLING THE WELCOME ROOM AT OUR GRAND NATIONALS. 

JACKIE ALSO HAS SERVED AS OUR CLUB PRESIDENT. SHE WILL BE GREATLY MISSED. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Jacqueline Miller O'Rourke, 75, died at home, surrounded by her loving family, Wednesday, Nov. 1, 2017. She was 

born in Niskayuna to the late George and Rita Maney Miller. Jackie was predeceased by two siblings, Rita Lott and 

Nicholas M. Miller. She is survived by her husband of 54 years, Daniel O'Rourke; three children, Sean M. (Yvette 

Nadeau) O'Rourke of Schenectady, Katherine L ."Katie" (Chad Hollister) O'Rourke of Worcester, VT and Jason P. 

(Shannon) O'Rourke of Colonie; one brother, George N. (Kathy) Miller Jr. of Springfield, MO; three grandchildren, 

Kerian Nadeau-O'Rourke, Riley Hollister and Bodi Hollister. She is also survived by several nieces and nephews. 

Calling hours, to which relatives and friends are invited to attend, will be Monday, Nov. 6 from 5 p.m. until 7 p.m. at 

the Gleason Funeral Home. Funeral services and interment will be private. In lieu of flowers, memorial contributions 

may be made to St. Jude Children's Research Hospital. 

 

 

 

Funeral Home: GLEASON FUNERAL HOME, 730 UNION ST SCHENECTADY, NY 

 

http://pubads.g.doubleclick.net/gampad/jump?iu=/423686928/prod/obit-aff/obit-standard/clio-inline-1&t=clio%3DSTJ%26cobrand%3Ddailygazette%26linkurl%3Dhttps%3A//shop.stjude.org/GiftCatalog/donation.do%3FcID%3D13522%26pID%3D18290%26frequency_selected%3D2%26memoryFirstName%3DJacqueline%26memoryLastName%3DO%20Rourke%26sc_cid%3Dptn1%26fn%3DJacqueline%26ln%3DO%20Rourke&sz=1x1&c=2063554212

